
From: Davis Partners
To: LCSC
Subject: Country Fire Authority
Date: Friday, 7 July 2017 5:30:45 PM

To whom it may concern,
 
It is my belief that the Country Fire Authority should remain as it is today, and does not require a
restructure. Volunteers are the lifeblood of our fire services and they do not require government
interference which would split the organisation as we know it. In any community volunteers are
people who take pride in serving their community and do it without hesitation. Our main
concern is that in the case of a fire our volunteers will not have adequately maintained trucks
and equipment if the restructure is to proceed. I hope you will consider what I have proposed
today. Thank you for your time.
 
Yours faithfully,
Murray Davis
 
 
Murray Davis
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